PRESS
in San Diego RELEASE

Excitement is Building for
“Filipinos of South Bay Exhibit”
at Saturday, June 25 Event

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Contact: Anamaria Labao Cabato

Email: info@filipinosinsandiego.or
Phone: 619-477-3383

Website: https://www.filipinosinsandiego.org

Filipinos

(Chula Vista, CA, June 10, 2022) Excitement is building for the upcoming “Filipinos of South Bay
Exhibit” with the final community listening session on Saturday, June 25th. The community is invited
to help honor the history and contributions of Filipinos in the South Bay by bringing significant photos,
stories, and artifacts. Scanners will be available for people wanting to share their materials.

Organizations, individuals, and businesses who have connections to the Filipino community are
encouraged to participate and share their respective journeys or a pivotal moment capturing Filipinos in
the spotlight. The goal is to find newspaper articles and memorabilia to support the common threads of
connection, community, and contributions reflective of the Bayanihan Spirit and Kapwa for an
upcoming “Filipinos of South Bay Exhibit.”

The community is invited to learn more about the project or share their stories at the following:

Date: Saturday, June 25, 2022

Time: 11:00 a.m. — 1:00 p.m.

Location: Chula Vista Public Library Civic Central Branch
Address: 276 Fourth Avenue, Chula Vista, CA 91910
RSVP http://FOSBE.eventbrite.com

Light refreshments will be served.

The organizations collaborating and hosting the listening session for the “Filipinos of South Bay
Exhibit” are PASACAT; the Filipino American National Historical Society (FANHS); and the Council
of Philippine American Organizations of San Diego, County, Inc. (COPAQO). The project will be
unveiled October 2022 at the Chula Vista Library, Civic Center Branch.



For more information, www.filipinosinsandiego.org, or email info@filipinosinsandi



